
 

 

 

 

 
 

January 26, 2012 

 

 

Stewardship Solutions 

Mr. Robert Reagan 

4921 NW 89
th

 Ter 

Coral Springs, FL 33067 

 

 

 

Dear Bob, 

 

I want to thank you for your recommendations and all the effort you put into conducting our stewardship 

campaign.  I was very comfortable with your Draft Approval process and felt I was well in control of materials 

that were being generated to be mailed to our parishioners.  The quality and content of the letters, educational 

brochures and other materials was everything I expected. 

 

We were all very happy that your process required very minimal involvement from our staff.  

  

Your campaign doubled our investment and brought many more parishioners into our electronic giving 

program.  We also were able to update our census data with information we had not been made aware of. 

 

Please feel free to present this letter as my personal reference.  Best wishes for continued success in your 

services to catholic churches. 

 

 

 

          Peace in Christ, 

 

 

       

          Paula C. Neary,  

Office Manager 
 

 

 

 

  


